
Deans  &  Lyons  Secures
Settlement  for  Musician
Injured By Car
Michael Lyons and Courtney Bowline of the Texas trial law firm
Deans & Lyons, LLP have secured a confidential settlement on
behalf of vocalist and musician Amy Boone, who sustained life-
altering injuries when she was hit by a car in a parking lot
near a popular Holly Street convenience store in Austin.

In a release, the firm said the lawsuit alleged that Boone,
formerly of The Damnations and now The Delines, was injured in
April 2016 as she walked through a parking lot where wheel
stops had been removed and replaced with picnic tables. A
motorist  in  the  parking  lot  mistakenly  depressed  the
accelerator rather than the brake, causing the vehicle to
crash through a picnic table and pin Boone against the side of
the building.

“What  Amy  has  endured  following  this  incident  has  been
remarkably difficult,” said Boone’s attorney Michael Lyons,
co-founder of Deans & Lyons. “It is nothing short of a miracle
that Amy survived, but her life has been profoundly altered.
Our  hope  is  that  this  settlement  will  allow  her  to  move
forward to find a new normal for her life. She remains an
incredibly thoughtful and talented woman and it was a pleasure
to represent her.”

Boone endured eight surgeries during an initial month-long
stay in the hospital. Despite extensive additional treatment,
including surgery for placement of a large skin graft, the
severity of her injuries resulted in an open wound on her leg
more than 15 months after the incident. Following intensive
therapy, she remains unable to walk without the assistance of
a cane, according to the firm.
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Best known in Austin for her work with The Damnations, an alt-
country band she formed with her sister Deborah Kelly in the
1990s, Boone had been touring and recording with The Delines
at the time of the accident.

The case is Amy Boone v. Century Club, LLC, et al., Cause No.
D-1-GN-16-005557 in Travis County District Court.

 

 


